
 
 
 

VACCINATION POLICY 
 
 

Disclosure Requirement: Made available through appropriate publications, mailings, or electronic media  
HEOA Sec. 488(a)(1)(E): amended HEA Sec. 485(a)(1) (20 U.S.C. 1092(a)(1)): added HEA Sec. 485(a)(1)(V) 
HEOA amendment effective August 14, 2008 
 
Institutions must make available to current and prospective students information about institutional 
policies regarding vaccinations.  
 
California Baptist University does not have a policy regarding vaccination; however, the University is 
concerned about the health and well-being of all Students.  Accordingly, CBU encourages all Students to 
remain current on vaccinations as suggested by appropriate health authorities. 
  
Due to the absence of a policy regarding vaccination, California Baptist University does not have a health 
and safety exemption requirement. 
 
However, enrollment in some healthcare-related degree programs and participation in some activities 
(such as International Service Projects) require immunizations as recommended by the Centers for 
Disease Control and communicated by the specific California Baptist University program.  
 
For further information regarding California Baptist University Student policies, you may contact: 

The Student Services Office 
StudentServices@calbaptist.edu   
(951) 343-4217 
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